
As school prepares to get underway, please make plans to join us for the

New Parent Orientation
Nat Wilburn, Head of Schools, and other members of the Leadership Team will share 

important information about the year ahead. Parents will also meet in break-out 
sessions with their child’s Division Head. Refreshments follow in the library.

Thursday, August 20
6:30-8 pm

Sacred Heart Chapel and Library

RSVP to admissions@shschicago.org or 773.681.8494 by Monday, Aug. 10

Please enter via the school’s main entrance at the top of the double staircase on Sheridan Road. 
Parking will be available in the North Kenmore and South Granville lots.


